
BOOK AN APPOINTMENT NOW FOR COVID-19 VACCINATION!

COVID-19 vaccination has been approved for children born in
2016 and earlier. COVID-19 vaccine is safe, and will help to
protect them from serious side effects of the virus.

Choosing COVID-19 vaccination will help keep your child as safe
as possible, and will also help them avoid unnecessary
absences from school, sports, and time with family and friends.
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HOW TO BOOK

Book your child’s appointment at a
public health clinic by visiting
Ontario.ca/book-vaccine. Public
health nurses have received
additional training in immunizing
children, and will treat your child
with compassion and respect.

For other vaccination opportunities,
including any upcoming pop-up clinics
and a link to pharmacy locations, visit
hpePublicHealth.ca/vaccine-booking

Information about safety and approval
A message from Dr. Ethan Toumishey
Tips to help your child feel comfortable
during their appointment
A video walk-through of our clinic
Links to additional evidence-based resources

#MakeHPEStrong

QUESTIONS ABOUT COVID-19 VACCINE 
FOR CHILDREN?


